
Meyer, Allen 
 

Sep 16, 2020, 
8:22 AM 

 
 
 

to me, Dave, Nathan, DAS 

 
 

Tami, 
 
Attached is a waiver approved by Paul Trombino, as signified in the forwarded 
email.  Let me know if you have any questions, or need anything further from me on 
this. 
 

Respectfully,   

Al Meyer 

 

Allen L. Meyer 

Chief Operating Officer, Procurement and Fleet Services 
Iowa Department of Administrative Services 

Hoover Building, 3rd Floor - 1305 E. Walnut, Des Moines, IA  50319 
Office:  (515) 725-2272  Cell:  (515) 829-9301 
Allen.Meyer@iowa.gov 
http://das.iowa.gov 
 

 BE GREEN -- Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail. 

 
 
 
Attachments area 

 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Trombino, Paul <paul.trombino@iowa.gov> 
Date: Tue, Sep 15, 2020 at 2:28 PM 
Subject: Re: IPERS Procurement Waivers 
To: Meyer, Allen <allen.meyer@iowa.gov> 
Cc: Nathan Reckman <nathan.reckman@iowa.gov>, Dave Heuton 
<dave.heuton@iowa.gov> 
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Al, 
I concur with the Completed Waiver for an additional 1 year to conduct an 
RFP.  The other two requests for waivers are denied.  Thank you. 
 


